Dwight E. Turner 

I departed for Santa Ana Field from Sheppard Field in late February 1942 by way of Los Angeles. Santa Ana was merely a place for gathering the 200 people necessary for the classes for pilot training.   I was there a little over a month and departed for Hancock College of Aeronautics in Santa Maria, California in April 1942. The time at Santa Ana was spent getting a full complement for classes to begin in April.  Our group was comprised of 150 enlisted men, 50 Aviation cadets and 1 student officer.
